
ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!

WE HAD BEEN NOTIFIED TO DEACTIVATE BOTH CAMERAS
USED BY MEMBERS TO VIEW THE COURTS.  AUDIO CAPABILITY
IS NOT ALLOWED ON CAMERAS AND VIOLATES THE BOARDS
POLICY.  OUR EXISTING CAMERAS WILL NOT ALLOW US TO
DISABLE THE AUDIO FEATURE. WE ARE LOOKING INTO
RECTIFYING THE SITUATION AND WILL LET YOU KNOW THE
OUTCOME AS SOON AS THE SOLUTION IS DETERMINED.

 

UPDATE!!!!  Thanks to our own Tom Beck the situation is being
rectified and cameras will be remounted by the end of the week-
end with the old password DinkResponsibly.  Kudos Tom and all
board members who assisted in this dilemma.

Winter open play began 10/1 the new time is from 9-11AM.   We
will continue alternating upper and lower courts.

IF YOU USE THE VAPTR IT IS YOUR RESONSIBILTY TO PUT IT
AWAY.  THE VAPTR WAS LEFT OUT AFTER USEAGE!!   SAME
GOES FOR ANY OTHER EQUIPMENT...BALLS, BLOWER, ETC.  IF
USING THE HEATERS PLEASE USE SAFETY PRECAUTIONS AND
REMEMBER TO TURN THEM OFF WHEN LEAVING.

Reminder when booking courts the default for booking length is 1
hour.  You must change in drop down if desired reservation is
different.

Wishing you and yours and wonderful and safe Thanksgiving !!

DINK RESPONSIBLY & HAVE FUN!!!
 

PICKLEBALL CLUB OF KEOWEE KEY
November  Update                                   1 1/13/2024

Welcome 
New Members:

Crystal  Fr iedich
Krist in Zima

Club Membership:  422

Save the Dates 

November 21  
Ladies Social  4-6PM

Holiday Party
December 8th

Detai ls  to fol low


